
April 19th, 2023

Facilities Management
University of Maryland, Baltimore County (UMBC)
106, Facilities Management
1000 Hilltop Circle, Baltimore, MD 21250

Re: Response to Waiver Request

Dear Assistant Vice President Zahor,

The Maryland Department of the Environment (“MDE”) has completed its review of UMBC’s
waiver request that was submitted on February 24, 2023, as well as the follow-up on March 17,
2023, that addressed MDE questions.

Based upon this review, MDE has granted UMBC a waiver until August 29, 2023, the day prior
to the start of UMBC’s fall semester.

Thank you for your cooperation in providing sound and long-term solid waste management
practices for UMBC. If you have questions or need additional clarification please do not hesitate
to contact me at 410-537-3304 or tyler.abbott@maryland.gov or Mr. Bradley Baker, Manager,
Resource Management Program, at 410-537-3314 or bradley.baker1@maryland.gov.

Thank you,

Tyler Abbott, Director
Land and Materials Administration
Maryland Department of the Environment

cc: Devon Dodson, Assistant Secretary, MDE
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